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Dear Students, Parents and Carers 

 

Sixth Form Open Evening – Thursday 9th November 2023 - 6pm - 8.15pm 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to attend Chew Valley Sixth Form Open 

Evening on Thursday 9th November 2023 starting at 6pm.   

 

During the evening you will have an opportunity to hear a presentation given by Mr Beynon and Dr 

Holland and also to speak to teachers of Level 3 BTEC, CTEC and A Level courses who will be 

positioned in the rooms listed below. Dr John will also be present to discuss how we support our 

students in applications for degree apprenticeships and university and the different routes that 

students can take to achieve these destinations when they leave school. 

 

Room Subject(s) 

L1 History 

L2 Media 

L3 English 

Hall/Stage Biology, Chemistry and Physics 

L4 RE and Extended Project Qualification 

L5a Modern Foreign Languages 

L6 Geography 

L7 Art and Photography 

L10 ICT / Business / Computer Science 

L11 ICT / Business / Computer Science 

L12 Maths / Further Maths 

D1 Performing Arts 

Sixth Form Common 

Room 
Psychology, Sociology, Health & Social Care 

Lower school corridor – 

space outside L6 
Design Technology 

Sixth Form Common 

Room 
Dr John, Sixth Form Committee, Refreshments 

Hall PE and Uniformed Protective Services 



  

Here is a link to the Sixth Form course booklet that we suggest you have a look through before the 

evening:   

 

Sixth Form Course Booklet 

 

You will also need to book your place on either the 6pm talk or 6.45pm talk, please do so by 

clicking this link. 

 

Once you have spoken to teachers and asked any questions that you need to ask, please can you fill 

in the online Sixth Form Option Choice Form using this link. The deadline for this form to be 

completed is Friday 24th November 2023. 

 

This is such an important and exciting time for our Year 11 students; we hope that you can join us 

and we really look forward to seeing you all at the Evening and to welcoming your young people in 

to our wonderful Sixth Form. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Dr K Holland 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

https://www.chewvalleyschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/sixth%20form/1B8C5A16684CE38E0011D4F56B5BE3F9.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/YwKrpe0aY1
https://forms.office.com/e/9MWbC11Yvz

